
AMERICAN AIRLINES 

100 PARK AVENUE · NEW YORK 17. NEW YORK 

December 6, 1954 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

Enclosed are 1955 Passes Nos. 1 and 16 
for you and Mrs. Carter for use on .American 
Airlines. 

Please acknowledge receipt of the passes 
by signing the attached copy of this letter and 
returning it to me. 

Mr. Amon Carter 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 


